
     

 

February 23, 2014 

Senators: 
 

Sen. Richard Durbin [D], Sen. Mark Kirk [R] 
 
Representatives: 
 

1st — Rep. Bobby Rush [D], 2nd — Rep. Robin Kelly [D], 3rd — Rep. Daniel 
Lipinski [D], 4th — Rep. Luis Gutiérrez [D], 5th — Rep. Mike Quigley [D], 6th — 
Rep. Peter Roskam [R], 7th — Rep. Danny Davis [D], 8th — Rep. Tammy 
Duckworth [D], 9th — Rep. Janice “Jan” Schakowsky [D], 10th — Rep. Bradley 
Schneider [D], 11th — Rep. Bill Foster [D], 12th — Rep. William Enyart [D], 
13th — Rep. Rodney Davis [R], 14th — Rep. Randy Hultgren [R], 15th — Rep. 
John Shimkus [R], 16th — Rep. Adam Kinzinger [R], 17th — Rep. Cheri 
Bustos [D], 18th — Rep. Aaron Schock [R] 
 
 

The Illinois Walking Horse Association’s Board of Directors would like you to know 

that we believe it is our responsibility as an association to preserve the integrity of 

the Tennessee Walking Horse by assuring that our members comply with the Horse 

Protection Act. This is a standard we have in place today and will continue to 

support in the future. As such, we would like to express our support of HR1518, to 

prevent all soring tactics. As representatives of our membership we strongly 

encourage you to support this amendment to the Horse Protection Act! 

Sincerely, 

IWHA Board of Directors 

LLINOIS WALKING HORSE ASSOCIATION 

JOHN KNIGHT - PRESIDENT 

14308 WOODROW ROAD 

GREEN VALLEY, IL 61534 

Iwha.webs.com  

 


